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May 7, 2010 
 

Traffic Alert 
 
On Monday, May 10th from 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m., Dauberman Road over Welch Creek, 
immediately north of Route 30, will be reduced to one lane in a single direction to allow for inspection 
of the bridge.  Please anticipate increased travel times and exercise caution while traveling through 
the work zone.  Your cooperation and patience is greatly appreciated. 

 
Any questions or concerns may be directed to the Kane County Division of Transportation: 
 
Mike Zakosek, Senior Project Manager - (630) 406-7346 
 

 
 

 


